Columbia

Columbia/Boone County
Public Health & Human Services

August 17, 2020

KFC
3212 Clark Ln
Columbia MO 65202

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you that our offices were notified of a violation of Order No. 2020-09
that occurred on Friday, August 7, 2020 and again Monday, August 17, 2020. The complaints
stated that employees at the above named location were not properly wearing masks over both
the mouth and nose. Inspections done on both dates showed employees failing to cover both the
mouth and nose with a mask.

Section 1.04 of Order NO 2020-09 states:

“Face Mask” means a covering made of cloth, fabric, or other soft or permeable material,
without holes, that covers only the nose and mouth and surrounding areas of the lower
face.

This violation causes concern as COVID-19 is spread easily through individuals in close contact.
Due to the serious nature of this, this violation has been handed over to the City Prosecutor for
further action.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to either myself or the Law
Department at the following:

City Prosecutor’s Office

600 E. Broadway

P. O. Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205-6015

Voice: (573) 874-7229

Fax: (573) 874-7533

E-mail: CityProsecutor@CoMo.gov

Sincerely, -
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Jessica Gladden
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